SECOND AGENCY COORDINATION LETTER (SEPTEMBER 2002)
«Title» «First_Name» «Last_Name»
«Job_Title»
«Oganization»
«Address_1»
«Address_2»
«City», «State» «Zip»
Re:
Schuylkill River Valley National Heritage Area


Management Plan and Environmental Impact Statement

Dear «Last_Name»:

The purpose of this letter is to update you on progress in preparing the Management Plan and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Schuylkill River Valley National Heritage Area. Since we last contacted you for input regarding issues that should be addressed in the Management Plan and EIS, we have accomplished the following tasks:

1. Public meetings were conducted in Philadelphia, Pottstown, and Pottsville in March 2002. At these meetings, background information on the heritage area initiative was presented and public input was received through small breakout groups on resources and issues that should be addressed in the Management Plan and EIS.

2. An inventory of cultural and environmental resources and an analysis of the economic and demographic context of the heritage area have been completed. 

3. A new interpretive framework for the heritage area has been developed. This framework is structured around three major themes: Making History, Creating Community, and Reclaiming the River.

4. Work has begun on defining alternatives to be considered in the EIS and strategies for implementing the heritage area initiative to be contained in the Management Plan. 

5. A second round of public meetings has been scheduled to solicit input on the alternatives and strategies. These meetings are scheduled for September 24 to 26, 2002 in the following locations:

· September 24: 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., Lloyd Hall, Fairmount Park, Philadelphia

· September 25: 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., Montgomery County Community College West Campus, Pottstown

· September 26: 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., Quality Inn and Suites, Pottsville

You are cordially invited to attend these meetings or provide any input you may have for our consideration in developing the Management Plan and EIS.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please call me at 484-945-0200. 

Sincerely,

Dixie F. Swenson

Executive Director

